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State of Indiana
Notice of Public Comment on the

Drinking Water State Revolving Fund (DWSRF) Loan Program
Draft Project Scoring System

Notice is given that the Indiana Drinking Water State Revolving Fund (DWSRF) Loan Program has drafted a new priority system
for scoring drinking water projects on the DWSRF Project Priority List (PPL). A project must be ranked on the drinking water PPL
in order to receive DWSRF assistance. The priority system is the procedure used to assign a score to a project; the project score is
used to rank a project on the PPL. After a 30-day public comment period and major comments have been addressed, the DWSRF
expects to adopt and rescore all projects on the State Fiscal Year 2007 PPL (July 1, 2006).

Notice is given that interested persons are invited to review the Draft Project Scoring System and provide the DWSRF comments.

The Draft Project Scoring System is available at www.srf.in.gov and upon request.

Requests for and comments about the Draft Project Scoring System may be directed to:
Ms. Sarah Reymann

Drinking Water Program Administrator
100 N. Senate Ave., IGCN, Rm. 1275

Indianapolis, IN 46204
(317) 232-8663

sreymann@ifa.in.gov
The DWSRF will accept comments on the Draft Project Scoring System until June 1, 2006.

INDIANA FAMILY AND SOCIAL SERVICES ADMINISTRATION
DIVISION OF MENTAL HEALTH AND ADDICTION

Public Notice

The Indiana Family and Social Services Administration Division of Mental Health and Addiction (DMHA) has scheduled a
public meeting to inform all interested parties of the application procedure and guidelines to achieve certification as an addiction
treatment services provider and to achieve approval as an Opioid Treatment Program.

The meeting will be held on Thursday, May 31, 2006, from 10:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. (Noon) EDT, in the Indiana Government
Center-South (IGCS) at 402 West Washington Street, Conference Center Room 14, Indianapolis, Indiana. Interested persons are
invited to come to the meeting hear an overview of the criteria upon which applications will be evaluated, including guidelines for
needs assessments, to ask questions, and to obtain an application packet. To help facilitate provision of application materials, please
make your planned attendance known by contacting Ms. Jamie Lane by phone at (317) 232-7916 or by e-mail to
Jamie.Lane@fssa.in.gov no later than May 24. Persons planning to attend the public meeting who need accommodations due to
disabilities should inform Jamie Lane of their needs by the same date.

If unable to attend, application packets can also be requested by submitting a written request to Alex-Michael Hoehne, Program
Director, Division of Mental Health and Addiction, Indiana Government Center-South, 402 West Washington Street, Room W-353,
Indianapolis, IN 46204 or by e-mail to Alex-Michael.Hoehne@fssa.in.gov. Packets will be mailed out directly after the meeting.


